
Science Fair  
“Work On It Day”  

This Tuesday, May 31st, any 

students wanting to bring in their 

project boards to work on their 

projects during nutrition break times 

may do so.  This is a great chance to 

get feedback on your boards and 

work with your partner if needed! 

See you in Mrs. Laws Room, breaks 1 

& 2… 



 


